
From: Jay Brock [mailto:jbrock@sashousing.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 2:36 PM 
To: Steve Auger <Steve.Auger@floridahousing.org>; Ken Reecy <Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Jean Salmonsen <Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Proximity list comment 
 
Steve, Ken and Jean— 
 
I am submitting a comment to suggest adding local county bond/4% HC projects to the proximity list. 
These are bonds only with 4% credits and are the “thinnest” subsidy projects producing affordable 
housing. Other bond/4% HC  projects with additional SAIL or HOME are added to the proximity list so it 
seems to make sense that these developments should also be included on the proximity list.  
 
Thanks--Jay 
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